
 

 

Policy Review Committee Report to Council 
 

The Policy Review Committee has met once since the previous update given to 
Council in April, on 20 July 2021.  
 

A verbal update will be given by the Chair at the meeting of Council. The following 
matters were discussed: 

 
Work Programme 2021-22 
Draft Corporate Policy Framework 

Low Carbon Working Group Update (Standing Item) 
Statutory Taxi and Private Hire Vehicle Standards Consultation Selby 

Car Parking Update (Verbal Update) 
Universal Credit Update (Standing Item - Every 6 Months) 
Flytipping and Littering 

Medium Term Financial Strategy 
Summary of Local Plan Preferred Options Consultation Responses 

 
The Policy Review Committee will be meeting next on 17 August 2021. 
 
Councillor Chris Pearson 
Chair, Policy Review Committee 


